Special Attention 2005!

Please note, the Villiger Tournament invitation is not being mailed.  A postcard will be sent out reminding everyone of important dates, as well as the web address where the invitation can be accessed. 
The invitation can be found at:  http://sjuvilligerdebate.tripod.com.  We also request that NO TOURNAMENT REGISTRATIONS BE MAILED IN rather; they should be emailed to villigertournament@yahoo.com or faxed to (610) 660-2906.  If you fax your entry, please place a follow up call to our office at (610) 660-1080 or email us.  We will send you an email confirmation if we receive your registration in that form. 

The VILLIGER CONGRESS IS A TOC QUALIFIER!!
We also ask that you make a note of Lincoln-Douglas Debate this year.  The limit of competitors per school in Lincoln-Douglas is twelve (12).  Any school bringing 1-3 competitors in Lincoln Douglas will be required to bring 1 judge to cover its slots; schools with 4-6 competitors will need to bring 2 judges, schools with 7-9 competitors will need to bring 3 judges, and schools with 10-12 competitors will need to bring           4 judges. Unfortunately, no exceptions can be made to these judging requirements.  THERE IS NO HIRING OF LD JUDGES.  Also note that LD Judges will be required to be available two rounds past the last round in which any of their LD students competes.

We advise that coaches have, upon request of the Tournament Director, the original manuscript (not “cuttings”) of any selection in the Interpretation Events as well as Oratorical Declamation. In the event of a protest, failure to have original manuscripts available for review will result in a student’s immediate disqualification.

Due to increased space restrictions, it may become necessary to hold Cross-Examination Debate at the Holiday Inn on City Line Avenue this year.  In the event that CX Debate is held at the Holiday Inn, details regarding this arrangement will be made available to all teams participating CX Debate as they become available.  We may be requesting use of the rooms in which your debaters are staying for competition.  Please be assured, then, that any round held in one of these rooms will ALWAYS have the students whose room we are using as one of the two teams competing in that room.  If you will be willing to allow us to possibly use your rooms for competition at the hotel, please let us know when you submit your registration to us. 

Regarding the Holiday Inn, we ask that when confirming your reservation with the hotel you tell them how many people will be in each room in order to ensure that proper sleeping accommodations are met.  Also, please be aware that in the event that rooms with two double beds are booked, the Holiday Inn has made provisions for rooms with a king-size bed and a pullout couch or rooms with a king-size bed and a rollaway cot to be brought in.  Please confirm which type(s) of room you are contracting for and don’t forget:  SEND YOUR ROOMING LISTS EARLY!

We request that ALL CONGRESS BILLS BE E-MAILED TO:  villigertournament@yahoo.com.  Also, please specify which bills should be used for Super Session.

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE:  READ YOUR TOURNAMENT INVITATION!  

